

BOSTON COLLEGE

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

August 9, 2007

Mr. Nate Carlisle The Salt Lake Tribune 90 S. 400 West, Suite 700 Salt Lake City, UT 84101

Dear Mr. Carlisle,

Your July 30 letter concerning information on athletes at Boston College was misdirected to my office. My office has no access to the type of information you seek.

The Chief Executive and administrative responsibilities I once held as President of Boston College have remained in that office which is now held by the person who succeeded me as president, William P. Leahy, S.J.

Sincerely,

J. Donald Monan, S.J.

Chancellor



OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL

16 August 2007

Nate Carlisle The Salt Lake Tribune 90 S. 400 West, Suite 700 Salt Lake City, UT 84101

Dear Mr. Carlisle:

This is in response to your letter to Chancellor Monan dated July 30, 2007 requesting drug-testing data on Boston College athletes. Boston College is a private university and the information you are requesting is confidential and not available.

Very truly yours,

Joseph M. Herlihy General Counsel

c: William P. Leahy, S.J. President